19 January 2017
     CMS NOTICE:  - NOTICFICATION OF WATER SHUT- DOWN (HOWARD COLLEGE CAMPUS)

Dear Staff and Students
Please note that there will be a shut down of water on the 2017-01-21 due to trenching taking place. There will be no water available from 8:00am – 14:00pm.
The following buildings - Desmond Clarence ,Unite,George Campbell and Mechanical Engineering will be affected.
The inconvenience is regretted

Issued by Campus Management Services




